
 

Tuckshop Ordering Information 
 
 
Welcome to St Augustine’s Tuckshop! Our tuckshop is run by parent volunteers as a fundraiser for the school, help is always 
appreciated! 
 
Our Tuckshop is open Fridays 1st break for full lunch orders and Tuesdays 2nd break  
(Tuesday tuckshop is mainly frozen treats and chips – overcounter service only, no pre-orders)  

 
ORDERING 
 
Ordering for Friday lunch can be done either by Flexischools or Cash orders 
 
Flexischools orders are due by 9am Wednesdays 
 
Cash orders are due by 2pm Tuesdays – cash orders need to be clearly written and sent to the office 
with 2 lunchbags (either paper or resusable). Please send correct money only as we cannot send home 
change. 
 
Late orders after the Flexischools cut-off need to be sent to the office as a cash order with bags and 
correct money. 
 
The specials are cooked to order and are prepped no later than Thursdays so ensure your child doesn’t 
miss out and make sure you place an order!  
 
When frozen treats are pre-ordered from the menu we will provide your child with a token that can be 
presented at the counter to receive the treat. We do this so the frozen items don’t melt in the lunch 
baskets. 
 
On Fridays we sell over the counter snacks, frozen treats, chips and there will be a small amount of 
extra party pies & chicken nuggets (also sometimes sausage rolls & leftover specials) – children are 
welcome to bring cash to buy their favourite treat! 
 
Please note that we do not provide individual sauce sachets – bottles of sauce are placed on the counter 
and are easily accessible for all children to help themselves. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

New Cashless System is here! 
 

St Augustine’s is constantly on the lookout for new ways to make your interactions 

with school more convenient. That’s why we’ve engaged with Flexischools, Australia’s 

leading school payment system, to provide a new cashless way for you to pay for 

school services. 

 

Order and pay for a range of school services online 

with Flexischools online ordering… 

 
Flexischools is the fast, convenient and secure way to order and pay for Tuckshop 

from home or on your mobile. Flexischools makes our school service available to you 

24/7 

 

 Parents set up a Flexischools account online and pre-load the account with 

funds. 

 Parent can use the funds in their account to order and pay for a range of 

services online 

 Parents can view their orders online and can set a daily spending limit. 

 

Get Started with Flexischools… 
 

Set up an account for online ordering… 

 

You can set up an account online – it only takes a minute.   

1. Register for Flexischools by visiting www.flexischools.com.au.  Add your 

student, their school and form class to get started. 

2. Top-Up your account via Visa, Mastercard, PayPal or direct deposit. 

3. Make an order by selecting from the range of options made available by your 

school and proceed to make payment for the order listed in your order pad. 

4. Review Orders by logging back in to your Flexischools account. You can set 

recurring orders, view transaction history or cancel orders via your Flexischools 

login. 

 

What does it cost? 
 

Online Ordering Fees - $0.29 per order 

Account Top-Up Fees - Direct Deposit FREE 

      Credit card (visa/mastercard) 15c + 1% 

      PayPal 15c + 1% 

 

 

http://www.flexischools.com.au/
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